
VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 

PLANNING BOARD   

SPECIAL WORK SESSION  

WEDNESDAY, MAY 15, 2019 

VILLAGE HALL – ONE DEPOT PLAZA – 3:00 p.m.   

 
 
 

A special work session of the Village of Tarrytown Planning Board 

will be held on Wednesday, May 15, 2019 at 3:00 p.m., in the 

Municipal Building, One Depot Plaza, 2
nd

 Floor – Multipurpose 

Room, Tarrytown, New York 10591, to discuss the proposed 

Station Area Zoning related to the Comprehensive Plan. 

 

 This is not a public hearing; however, all interested parties are invited 

 to attend and listen.   

 

 

  

 Dated:  May 8, 2019 

 

 Lizabeth Meszaros 

 Planning Board Secretary 

 


